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The Standard Article

Ins and outs of heritage protection
Public awareness of heritage issues has risen a great deal in the past 10 years or so, and the government and other concerned bodies have also started to take the issue more seriously.
Those who care about conservation may be interested in a small example of how we are seeing a more active and professional approach: the guidelines academics drew up on how the famous 1922 Blue House in Wan Chai can be adapted for future use.
The guidelines call for minimum intervention to preserve as much of the exterior as possible, and to restore it where necessary to its original appearance. Any new additions that are necessary should be reversible without causing any damage to the original structure.
Some of the changes made to the exterior in the past can be kept. (This last point is interesting: a 1950s addition may be as valuable a part of our heritage as the original structure - a building is a living thing.)
The interior guidelines are crucial, because the plan is to revitalize the Blue House and the adjoining old structures. The interiors may be altered where necessary to install modern building services, and also, if appropriate, to allow for new usages. However, any changes like this should not affect the external appearance, or the structural integrity.
This is a brief summary, but I think it shows a sensitive and practical approach, and a good example for use in similar heritage situations.
